
 

V_20_06_2025 

INFORMATION ON HELMET CERTIFICATION 
 

 
Dear Rider / Participant,  
 
the FIM Technical Commission (CTI) and the FIM Trial Commission (CTR), in their ongoing 
efforts to raise racing safety standards, announce that, starting from the 01.01.2026, helmets 
with the ECE 22.05 homologation will not be allowed anymore.  
 
The rules announcing this change have already been published at the following link: 
 
https://www.fim-moto.com/en/documents?tx_solr%5Bq%5D=trial+technical 
 
 
A simple way to understand the ECE approval labels is included in this regulation. 
 

 
 
 
NB: as you can see here above, if you use an ECE certified helmet, from the 01.01.2026, the 
two first digits must show: 06 (instead of 05, which will therefore be refused and retained at 
the technical bay until the end of the official event). 
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